PCC Parent Teacher Advisory Body (PTAB)
Presentation College - Corner Yves and Rene Street, Chaguanas Tel:(868)665-5905
Email:ptab@pcctt.org

July 1°12022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Parent Teachers Advisory Body (PTAB) congratulates your sons on their hard work and
effort in attaining placement at Presentation College Chaguanas (PCC). We look forward to them
and by extension yourselves, having the best of experiences during the upcoming years as they
develop and grow into young adults.

PTAB’s primary mandate is to enhance the educational experience of the student body through
many avenues such as support for college clubs, academic and social pursuits, infrastructural
projects, substitute Teachers and as well continuously searching for ways to improve the system
by working closely with all Stakeholders. We are led by an elected Executive whose tenure is a
two-year term of office, and who are all Parent volunteers, not Teachers or administration.

As Parents to a current Student, you are automatically inducted into our membership and are
eligible to vote in the upcoming elections scheduled for October 2022. You are also entitled to
join any of our sub-committees or volunteer for our planned events, in helping us achieve our
goals. Your involvement and presence are important to your sons’ progress, and to the continued
success of the college. Presentation College Chaguanas is a denominational school, thereby
limited Government assistance, therefore fundraising is essential.

Our Parents’ network is the communication cornerstone between Administration, Parents, the
Alumni and Friends of the College, and you will soon be added to one of our Class Group chats,
where communique is shared via chosen Representatives, to keep you informed and up-to-date.
All we ask is that you be respectful in your comments, and to genuinely attempt to understand
opposing views, remembering that at the heart of our country, we are a diverse society, a
‘callaloo’.

Again, welcome and I look forward to meeting you all on registration day..

Sincerely,

lan Edwards (Mr.) - President
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Secretary — Ms. Indira Summesar; Assistant Secretary — Mrs. Dawn Gose-Raj
Treasurer — Mrs. Hazra Nagir; Assistant Treasurer — Mrs. Nirmala Maharaj-Boodoo
Public Relations Officer — Mrs. Angie Ramsaran; Asst. Public Relations Officer — Mrs. Roma Mahara



